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Lake Street Advisors, LLC Relocates Portsmouth Office
Downtown Portsmouth Location Accommodates Firm’s Growth

Portsmouth, NH, April  12, 2012 - Lake Street Advisors, LLC, a premier wealth 
management firm serving high-net worth clients, announced today that it is relocating 
its Portsmouth office from One New Hampshire Avenue to 25 Chestnut Street in 
downtown Portsmouth.   The firm also has an office in Boston, MA. 

“Downtown Portsmouth is beautiful area and we are thrilled to be moving to a more 
central location,” said Bob Goyette, co-founder of Lake Street Advisors.  “Lake Street 
has been experiencing tremendous growth and this move allows us to accommodate 
our staff while ensuring our client service remains unparalleled.”

The move follows Lake Street’s recent addition of key client relationship and analyst 
professionals in both its Boston and Portsmouth locations.

About Lake Street Advisors, LLC

Lake Street Advisors, LLC is recognized as one of the nation's premier independent, 
fee-only
wealth advisory firms. The firm advises on over $3.2 billion in assets, employing a 
conflict-free
investment approach that allows for unbiased advice and execution. With offices in 
Boston, MA
and Portsmouth, NH, our dedicated teams apply business discipline to all elements of 
personal
financial strategy including investments, taxes, philanthropy, estate planning, and family
governance and education.



For more information, please visit www.lakestreetadvisors.com


